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Per recommendation of the American Dental Association (see below), our office is officially closed to “elective” (voluntary) and/or             “non-urgent” dental treatment until April 6, 2020.

However, we are readily available for patients with conditions requiring “urgent” and/or “emergency” dental care, including but not limited to: 
Severe Pain, Swelling, and/or Trauma

While our door is locked in order to limit and/or prevent the possible transmission of disease, we are available via office phone at               __________ or on-call phone at __________.

If you have flu-like symptoms (e.g. fever, coughing shortness of breath, etc.), please DO NOT enter this office, return to your home, and consider consulting with your primary care physician.

If you have an appointment, and you arrive early, please wait in your vehicle until your appointment time.

We kindly ask that any family members, friends and/or escorts wait in their vehicle during your appointment. 

According to the March 16, 2020 statement from ADA President Chad P. Gehani: 
“The ADA is deeply concerned for the health and well-being of the public and the dental team. In order for dentistry to do its part to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, the ADA recommends dentists nationwide postpone elective procedures for the next three weeks. Concentrating on emergency dental care will allow us to care for our emergency patients and alleviate the burden that dental emergencies would place on hospital emergency departments.  As health care professionals, it is up to dentists to make well-informed decisions about their patients and practices.”
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